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The “Draft Western Sydney Aerotropolis Plan” contains an oval shaped “Regional Parkland” for 

investigation, covering much of the Kelvin Park estate. I strongly object to this consideration, as 

do all those who own and live on the property above. 

The fact that you have arbitrarily highlighted land on paper demonstrates total ignorance with 

regards to peoples’ democratic rights, economic wellbeing, undue stress and duress, and a 

complete lack of knowledge of the region.  

We purchased our property t which gave us certainty about 

the land use. There are currently  people living on the property above. What 

you are proposing will forbid any future home rebuilding on this property, rendering the land 

baron over time. This will make it impossible for me to exercise my democratic and natural 

human right to sell the land. It will significantly disadvantage the children who live there and their 

right of inheritance. 

My parents  that confiscates land through creative and mischievous methods 

covered by the veil of “law”. What you are proposing and attempting to sneak through is 

something practiced by rogue regimes, to expropriate property. An example of this is the theft of 

Palestinian lands where homes are demolished, and the owners forced off their land, or where 

regimes force people to sign away their properties in times of war. And yet, we are not at war. 

This is nothing less than land theft. You cannot renege on a contract at my cost. Contract laws 

forbid such practices where one party is disadvantaged.  

I therefore implore you to reconsider and: 

- Maintain the rezoning as marked in the document as “Mixed Flexible Employment & 

Urban Land”; 

- Not rezone my property to a lower level at my economic disadvantage, and to the 

economic disadvantage of those living on the property and surrounding properties. 
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